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The introduction of more residents without a corresponding increase in resources will
diminish the quality of services available to current residents, leading to overcrowding in
classrooms and longer wait times at medical facilities.
 
Increased traffic poses a heightened risk for pedestrians, particularly in the area of
Tommy Douglas Secondary which is directly across the street from the proposed project
. 
 
The potential for accidents increases with more vehicles on the road, especially during
peak hours when children are traveling to and from school.
 
Given these significant concerns, I urge the council to reconsider this proposal. 
 
Our community deserves thoughtful development that prioritizes the well-being of
current residents and ensures a safe, accessible environment for families not money
hungry developers.
 
Please consider this opposition and understand we need a safe community and not
stressful and tragic. 
 
Thanks. 
 
Renee mikha 

 Zachary Pl, Woodbridge, ON L4H 0C2
 




